
Dale Bicket

From: Mike Brinks <mbrinks@flc.org>
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 4:28 PM
To: Dale Bickel
Cc: pgutmann@'wcsr.com
Subject: Special Temporary Authority BSTA-2013073 lAOS

Hello Mr. Bickel.

Per the terms of the Commission's authorization of our request for Engineering Special Temporary Authority BSTA-
201 30731 AOS, Family Life Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of KRGN (FM) Amarillo, Texas, respectfully notifies the
Commission that on Monday, September 9, licensed operation was restored and has been stable since that date.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Michael K. Brinks
Director of Signal Development & FCC Compliance
FAMILY LIFE BROADCASTING
7355 N. Oracle Road,
Tucson AZ 85704
Voice: (520) 219-7730
Fax: (520) 469-7312
mbrinks @flc.orq
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